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What’s Happening? 
A Note From The Principal:
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Last week, your child was given a sheet called a “Student 
Placement Profile”.  The purpose of the letter is to give you as 
a parent, the most important stakeholder in your child’s 
education, a chance to give us feedback on your child’s 
learning styles, strengths and areas for improvement.  
Although we do not take teacher requests, we value and 
honor your knowledge of your child and what he or she 
needs in education.  This form will be used to aid in your 
child’s placement for the next school year.  The information 
you provide will give your child’s teacher another 
perspective to consider during the placement process.  
Although we cannot promise that all of your wishes will be 
fulfilled, we are committed to a process that is fair and 
equitable to all children.  We do not take the placement 
process lightly, and you have our promise that care and 
consideration will be used in each child’s placement. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the placement 
p r o c e s s , p l e a s e f e e l f r e e t o c o n t a c t m e a t 
kathy.martin@rsu4.org. 

Your Partner in Education,  

Mrs. Martin, Principal  

Libby-Tozier School & Sabattus Primary School �1

This Month’s 
Happenings:

April 7th ~ Community Meeting: 

SPS starts at 2:10 PM 

April 10th ~ PTA: 

6:30 PM @ OHMS 

April 12th ~ School Board: 

OHHS @ 6:30 PM 

April 14th: 

Community Meeting at 9:00 AM  

Career Day @ LT 

April 17th - 21st ~ Vacation: 

No School 

April 26th ~ School Board: 

OHHS @ 6:30 PM 
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Stay Connected!
Website: 
http://rsu4pk-2.info  

Twitter:  
Primary Schools~ @RSU4PK2 

Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/LTSSPSRSU4MAINE 

Infinite Campus (Contact Information):  
https://maine.infinitecampus.org/campus/rsu4.jsp?
status=login 
If your information is not accurate in IC, please call 
the main office to update it. 

Keep An Eye Out!!

There will be a few events that parent are invited 
to towards the end of the year.  Please keep an 
eye for notices coming home in the coming 
weeks for special events.  Here are a few that are 
in the books already!! 

Pre-K & K Screenings  
May 16th & 17th @ SPS 

Breakfast with a Buddy & Celebration of Learning 
SPS ~ May 24th   
LT ~ May 31st  

2nd Grade BBQ @ Carrie Ricker  
June ~ TBA 

Field Day 
SPS ~ June 12th (rain date on the 13th) 
LT ~ June 15th (rain date on the  16th)
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Pre-K & K 
Screening:

Screenings for both pre-
k and kindergarten 
students will be held on 
May 16th and 17th at 
Sabattus Primary for all 
pre-k sessions and 
kindergarten students.  
We will be screening all 
new Libby-Tozier 
students as well as 
Sabattus Primary’s 
students at SPS.  Please 
call the main office to 
schedule a screening 
appointment.

If you have any 
questions concerning 
registrations or need 
to update your 
contact information, 
please call:  
Janice Plante at Libby-
Tozier School @ 
268-4137 
Lorraine Curran at 
Sabattus Primary @ 
375-4525 

https://maine.infinitecampus.org/campus/rsu4.jsp?status=login

